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I. Renovation of the data center continues. A mid-December move to a temporary 

generator should not have an impact on connecting to the network. ETS will work 

closely with anyone that might be affected. 

II. In February and mid-April/May equipment will need to be relocated to do a seismic 

retrofit on the floors. This equipment move will require a temporary shut down of 

Banner services and email. It was recommended that faculty and staff be given the 

most advance notice possible once precise dates and times become available. 

Canvas will not be impacted; a bypass login will be in place.  

d. Town Hall 

The next Town Hall topic will be District T




